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The following gentlemen, arranged in the order of merit,
deserve honourable mention :-In the final examination
Messrs. Hanington, Hume, Bain, Ross, Falls, Ward, and
Scott.

In the prinoary examination Messrs. -MacDonnel1, Ritchie,
Smith, Levi, Young, Reddy, Secord, Snider, Ross, Hunt,
Guy R. Cook, and Sabine Stevenson.

PROFESSOR'S PRIZE.

Botany. Zoology.
Ayer. Bütler.

Prize for the best collection of plants,fC. L. Cotton. Those
deserving honourable mention in Botany, Messrs. Butler,
F. D. Cameron, and McQuigan. For collection of plants
well prepared and determined, honourable mention, James
Bell.

PRAcTICAL ANATOMY.

Demonstrator's prize in the Senior Class, awarded to
John Brodie.

Those deserving honourable mention for care and assi
duity, Messrs. A. C. Fraser, James Bell, F. L. Miner, G.
E. Armstrong, and William H. Howie.

Junior Class prize awarded to N. Ayer. Honourable
mention, Messrs. A. Jamieson, W. B. Gibson, Fred Camp-
bell, F. J. Stafford, and J. J. Guerin.

The Graduates>were then called forward and the Sponsio
Aca'emica was administered by Professor Craik, and each
in turn presented to Vice-Chancellor Dawson, who per-
formed the ceremony of Capping, and delivered to each
candidate his diploma of Doctor of Medicine and Master of
Surgery.

At the conclusion of this ceremony Dr. James M. Nelles
of Brantford, Ont., delivered a valedictory address on
behalf of his associate Graduates. Dr. Osler, Lecturer on
the Institutes of Medicine, then addressed the graduating
class'on behalf of the Medical Faculty.


